
     
January 9, 2015 

Kleen Canada 
C/O Mr. Allan Gray 
950 Michelin 
Laval, Québec 
H7L5C1  
 
RE: Dana Hospitality L.P. – Letter of Recommendation to Kleen Canada: 
 
To whom this may concern,  
 
Several years ago we, Dana Hospitality L.P. and Marek Hospitality, made a decision to transfer our national cleaning 
program from another well-known international chemical provider to Kleen Canada.   Our decision was based on 
partnering with a company that had the same business philosophy as our own.  Canadian owned and operated, service 
oriented, using quality sustainable and environmentally safe products, at a reasonable market price. 
 
Since inception, our account has been handled with upmost professionalism and care.  We have grown with Kleen 
Canada in the past few years from 75 units to over 100 units Canada-wide.  Kleen Canada has been able to provide 
reliable service, equipment and products to all of our locations. 
 
Kleen Canada has also worked with us to ensure our strict health and safety requirements have been met or have 
exceeded our requirements, including on-going revisions and updates of all MSDS materials, on-site chemical and 
equipment usage, WHMIS training as required, supplying hazardous control labels, stickers and on-site MSDS binders. 
 
The Kleen Canada team is always available to aid us in new account openings, taking time to survey and plan 
equipment requirements on site on or before opening day/s for equipment installs and staff training. 
 
I would recommend Kleen Canada to anyone that wants to make a change to a more personal touch service, without 
being gouged on your cleaning costs. 
 
If you require further details, please feel free to contact me at 905-829-8476-ext 342 or via email 

dacostar@danahospitality.ca 

 

Regards,  

 

Rosemary da Costa 
Purchasing Manager 
Dana Hospitality L.P. 
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